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ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

V. Thandi Sulé Publishes Article with Recent DOL Graduates

Dr. V. Thandi Sulé, associate professor in the Department of

Organizational Leadership and Master of Education in Higher

Education Leadership (MAHEL) coordinator, recently published

an article with two recent SEHS graduates for Teachers College

Record. Sulé collaborated with Dr. Tiffany Williams and Dr.

Michelle Nelson on the article, titled “They #Woke: How Black

Students in an After-School Community-Based Program Manifest

Critical Consensus.”

The article explores how critical consciousness manifests among

Black youth participants in an after-school program that is

grounded in Africentric values and reflective of critical race theory

principles. It can be read in its entirety online.

Additionally, Williams was recently appointed director of diversity

and inclusion for Oakland University William Beaumont School of

Medicine, and Nelson recently started a new position as DEI

postdoctoral research fellow at Lawrence Technological

University; Nelson is also a recent recipient of the Howard

Hughes Medical Institute Inclusive Excellence Grant. 

Congratulations, Thandi, Tiffany and Michelle!

https://t.e2ma.net/click/67viuu/m8it3lb/ajvw6xf
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https://t.e2ma.net/click/67viuu/m8it3lb/qbww6xf


IN THE NEWS

New SEHS Faculty and Staff

Keri Atteberry

Teacher

Lowry Center for Early Childhood Education

katteberry@oakland.edu

Greg Bartley

Assistant Professor

Teacher Development and Educational Studies

bartley@oakland.edu

Amber Bismack

Assistant Professor

Teacher Development and Educational Studies

bismack@oakland.edu



Cami Davis

Teacher

Lowry Center for Early Childhood Education

cddavis@oakland.edu

Kathleen Kampo

Administrative Secretary

Department of Organizational Leadership

kkampo@oakland.edu

Diana Karditsas

Program Liaison

Human Development and Child Studies

dkarditsas@oakland.edu

Karen McGarry

Instructor in Education

Teacher Development and Educational Studies

kmcgarry@oakland.edu

Ashley Muller

Internship Coordinator

Department of Counseling

aeosborn@oakland.edu

PETS OF PAWLEY HALL

Murphy

Meet Murphy, a seven-year-old Chow Shepherd mix who belongs

to Marketing Assistant Trevor Tyle.

Rescued from an abandoned house in Detroit, Murphy is now

spoiled rotten and enjoys snacking on carrots and biscuits, going

for walks, and terrorizing the other dogs in the neighborhood!



True to his Irish name, this spunky pup is full of life and energy,

although you’d never believe it judging by his regularly long couch naps. He is truly a one-of-

a-kind dog!

If you would like to have your pet featured in the future, send a photo and short bio to Trevor Tyle. 

ABOUT THE SEHS NEWSLETTER

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the

wonderful things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information

about your publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as

announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your

items are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to

publish any photos being submitted. Please put “SEHS Newsletter” in the subject line and

email your information to: ttyle@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email Trevor Tyle at ttyle@oakland.edu.
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